
December 29th, 2024, 70 people 
attended our Chanukah Party, 
including two children…We all 
had so much fun!  The evening 
started with a brief service, a 
story, singing, and a trivia game, 
followed by candle lighting, and 
a yummy dinner of baked 
salmon, salad, fresh baked 
challah rolls, green beans, latkes 
with all the trimmings, and 
desserts.  After dinner we all 
played dreidel for pennies, well 
one table pulled out the cash to 
play with…some serious dreidel 
playing at that table! We also had 
a raffle to raise funds to send to 
Israel.


Thank you to everyone who 
helped shop, cook, bake, set up, 
and Clean up!  A program of this 
magnitude requires a lot of 
workers.  Todah Rabah. To view 
more  photos visit our web site

bethemethaz.org 
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